
 

                Jet Class Newsletter 

16.9.16 – Term 1 

 

What have we been learning? 

Jet class have been busy using positional language to direct rockets around planets in maths and 

ICT. 

In groups, we have been researching and answering curious questions about space vehicles. What 

does it look like? How does it move? What is it made from? The children have been writing a 

report about a space vehicle of their choice. They worked together to decide on a WAGOLL for our 

reports. 

The children loved their bike/scooter morning; they had the opportunity to improve their physical 

development and practice their coordination skills whilst controlling their scooter/bike. 

                                    

What’s happening next week? 

We will be composing our own Harvest poems 

ready for Harvest next week. 

In maths we will be learning about 3D shapes, 

including number of faces, vertices and edges. 

In DT we will be designing our own space 

vehicles ready to construct over the next few 

weeks. 

 

Reminders 

Come and join us for the school fair on Saturday 

17th September. 

Please check your child’s book bags for 

homework coming home today! 

 



 

 


